
14 August 2019 

Christopher Parker  
Sugar Bowl Corporation 
PO Box 5 
Norden, CA 95724 

RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WAIVER OF REPORTS OF WASTE 
DISCHARGE AND WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR SPECIKFIC TYPES OF 
DISCHARGE WITHIN THE CENTRAL VALLEY REGION, SUGAR BOWL 
CORPORATION, SUGAR BOWL EXPLORATORY TEST WELL PROJECT, PLACER 
COUNTY 

On 24 September 2018, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the Waiver of 
Reports of Waste Discharge and Waste Discharge Requirements for Specific Types of 
Discharge within the Central Valley Region, Resolution R5-2013-0145 (the Waiver), to the 
Sugar Bowl Corporation for an exploratory test well project. 

Your 1 August 2019 letter and Notice of Termination state that the project has been 
completed and the Sugar Bowl Corporation wishes to terminate coverage under the 
Waiver. Based on that information, coverage under R5-2013-0145-0116 is hereby 
rescinded. 

If you have questions, please contact Scott Armstrong at sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov 
or (916) 464-4616. 

February 2015, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board (Central Valley 
Water Board) adopted the Conditional Waiver of Waste Discharge Requirements for Small 
Food Processors, Wineries, and Related Agricultural Processors within the Central Valley 
Region, Order R5-2015-0005 (the Waiver).

--original signed by--

Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer 

cc: Placer County Environmental Health Department, Auburn 
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